Photo Exhibition on India at Simon Bolivar University, Caracas,
6 May 2013

H.E. Ms. Smita Purushottam, Ambassador of India to Venezuela, inaugurated a photo exhibition on India
at the Central Library of the Simon Bolivar University (USB) in Caracas, with Dr. Hector Maldonado,
Director of International Relations and Cooperation and Prof. Myriam Araujo Yaseli, Director of the

Central Library of Simon Bolivar University (USB).

Ambassador also had a meeting with Mr. Enrique Planchart, Rector, Prof. Hector Maldonado, Director of
International Relations and Cooperation and other senior authorities of the university for exploring

greater cooperation between USB and Indian universities.

Ambassador thanked the University for hosting the exhibition and said that the Embassy was keen to
have close relations with the great university. Dr. Hector Maldonado and Ms. Myriam Araujo Yaseli said
that it was a good opportunity for the students and teachers to know more about India and welcomed

more such activities by India at the campus.

Ambassador explained the background of each photograph from various parts of India which was

appreciated by the students and teachers present
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